

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting March 3, 2007

The meeting came to order by Assistant Director John Leach at 10:00am at Trev Deeley's conference room.

There were a few H.O.G. members that braved the weather today.

We welcomed three new members to the Vancouver H.O.G. chapter at the meeting today: Peter, Louie and Doug.

OLD BUSINESS:

February 17 was the Ladies of Harley's sweetheart dinner at Milestones. It was a great turn out. Thank you for coming to the dinner. All members that signed up for the dinner came and had a wonderful time.

February 24th was our H.O.G. bowling night at Lucky Strike Lanes in New Westminster. It was another great turn out. You didn't have to worry about not being a good bowler; you would have joined in with the rest of us getting lots of gutter balls.

NEW BUSINESS:

The GVMC would like to invite us to the '15th annual Gord Heppler Memorial Run on May 27th. The cost is \$15.00 per person. All proceeds to the Children's Hospital to help kids with cancer. For more information, call Jackie Heppler at 604-888-8152 or email houseape@shaw.ca.

The BC Professional Fire Fighters' Burn Fund is having an evening with Kim Phuc in support of the Burn Fund's adult burn survivor program – 'The future is mine'. Thursday April 12, 2007, at the Renaissance Vancouver Hotel. Tickets \$50.00 per person (plus taxes) available at www.ticketmaster.ca or by phone 604-280-4444.

Last meeting Vern presented a DVD HOG Slide Show. For those who have signed up for a copy please pick them up after the meeting. If you did not sign up and would like a copy, please let Vern or Diane know.

July 13-15th is the Western Regional Rally in Prince George. It seems like a good place to ride to. There are a few of us already planning on attending. For more information on the rally go to pgdynarider@hotmail.com

We would like to make a special thank you to Klaus Jacobsen for donating over 30 t-shirts that he purchased from his travels. These t-shirts will be used for the Burn Camp prize table. Klaus also donated two cross-pens. We would also like to thank Len and Amber for donating several items to the Burn Fund fundraiser. These items will be used for either the Burn Camp table, auctioned off or for prizes from raffle tickets. All proceeds to the Burn Camp Fund. We would